Father's Day gift vouchers are now available to purchase from the QKR app for
$7.00 each.

Each student can purchase a maximum of 2 vouchers.

The students will be able to use the vouchers to select a gift for the special man or
men in their lives.

Any of our families who have two father figures are asked to please contact the
school office to arrange additional gifts. We are happy to assist where we can.

Orders close on Wednesday 27th August 2025.

The Father's Day stall will take place on Friday 29th August.



